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                   Aaron’s Acres Receives $3,000 Donation from Hempfield Cops & Rodders 

 

Lancaster, PA . . . Aaron’s Acres received a $3,000 donation from Hempfield Cops & Rodders from 

their 7th Annual Car Show & Community Event. A check presentation took place on Monday, July 

10th at the Manheim Community Pool and Memorial Park. Officer Jason Skiles, East Hempfield Twp. 

Police, (a representative from Hempfield Cops & Rodders), presented the check to staff and 

campers on the first day of Session 2 Summer Camp.  

 

Officer Skiles stated, “This was the seventh year for the show. Each year we pick a different local 

organization to receive proceeds.  I knew that this year I wanted to help out with the Aaron’s Acres 

summer camp programs. We try to have the kids be a part of the event as much as we can. It was 

awesome to have one of the Aaron’s Acres kids be at the show and let him pick his favorite car, a 

mint green 1959 Edsel Ranger.” 

 

Aaron’s Acres provides individuals with developmental disabilities age 5-21 year-round 

therapeutically based age-appropriate recreational programs directed by specifically trained and 

certified staff in a supportive environment that enhances socialization and communication skills. 

Emotional, educational, and recreational support is offered for the entire family. 

 

Visit www.aaronsacres.org to learn about our year-round social and recreational programs in 

Central PA. For more information on Aaron’s Acres, please contact Maria Kapsak, Community 

Outreach Coordinator at 717-917-6101 ext. 105 or mariakapsak@aaronsacres.org.    
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